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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Dear William, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 23 July 2013 regarding the petition from Dr 

Tymandra Blewett-Silcock relating to services for tube-fed children and young 

people.  

 

I would like to thank you for raising this petition with the Health and Social 

Care Committee. The Committee noted your letter at its first meeting after the 

summer recess, on 25 September 2013. Members will give the matter due 

consideration during Stage 2 proceedings on the Social Services and Well -

being (Wales) Bill. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

David Rees AM  

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

 

William Powell 

Cadeirydd, Y Pwyllgor Deisebau 

Chair, Petitions Committee  

 

30 September 2013 


